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Christmas 2024 – based on the information provided on your 2024/25 Team 

Registration documents – all team secretaries should have received a Christmas 

Card containing a voucher for two free tickets for the 80th Anniversary 

Presentation Evening at the BAWA Club on Saturday 21st June 2025. 

 

Additional tickets – priced at £6 each - will be on sale at the League AGM on 

the 2nd of June 2025 at Patchway Labour Club – please advise your team 

secretary so that he/she can purchase additional tickets as required. 

 

Given the special significance of the evening – our 80th Anniversary - the league 

committee have been hard at work planning & co-ordinating what should 

hopefully be a memorable & enjoyable evening of fun & entertainment for all 

in attendance. 

 

On a slightly more sombre note…. many of you will recognise that the game of 

skittles is unfortunately on the decline for numerous reasons. This obviously 

impacts our financial position which has been further drained by the costs 

associated with putting together our 80th Anniversary. 

We are therefore asking all teams to engage with the evening & support it the 

best you can by attending the 80th Presentation.  

 

 

Many thanks in advance 

 

Bristol Northwest Skittles League   

  


